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OUR NEXT BUSINESS MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 
 Monday May 13th, 2019  

7:00 PM – Msgr. P.J. Flanagan Parish Center annex at St. Pius X Church Portland, Maine 
 
Sir Knights, 
 

It`s been a slow month for news. I have some information on recruiting new members which I will make some copies for 
the meeting.   Those that would like a copy, feel free to take one. Finding and recruiting new members is the only way 
we as a assembly can continue to grow and survive. The need to have existing members to attend meetings and become 
active is very important.   Growth is important, as we need replacement members to become our future officers. Please 
all think about that and try to attend some of our meetings. Congratulations to our new Sir Knights: Steven Calriola, 
Richard Pratt, Gilbert Doughty, Gregory Owen, James Sidelinger, Mark Hutchins, Thomas Luna, and Jesse Senore. 

 

We are invited to place flags at Calvary cemetery. And while we are on that location I have heard that there will be a 
memorial Mass on Veterans day as well. The Bishop will be there, and we should all try to attend this mass as well on 
the 27th.  Let`s try foe a good member turn out for this one. Remember Honor is one of our assembly motto`s. 
John Brown will have more information on this for us. 
  
Speaking of John Brown, he will be receiving a Patriot award, we should all be proud of 
that. I`m pleased that John Brown is part of our assembly and shows proof of leadership 
and devotion to the honor guard. Great job John Brown. 
 

  
We are getting close to the close of another meeting year and it has been a pleasure 
serving the assembly as your Faithful Navigator.   As you know I have agreed to stay on for 
another year. I struggled with my duties, but I think I have them worked out.   I was at a loss 
for all I had to do, but with the help of some of the existing officers I was pointed in the 
right direction for sure. 
  

We posted our officer for next year and we are ready to vote on them.  
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Looking at our last meeting I would like to put together a sandwich platter and desserts, with soft drinks for all that 
attend our meetings.   I would like to think that will be a great turnout, any indication of attendance would be helpful to 
me to fill my food order. 
I response back would help.  See you at our meeting next week. 
 

Let`s not forget about the honor guard needing more support. 
 

Thank you and god bless and keep you  
Your Faithful navigator John land 
  

 


